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Oregon Parks and Recreation Commission 

 

February 23, 2023 

 

 
 

Agenda Item: 4b                  Information 
 

Topic:   Budget Update 
 

Presented by:  Rebecca Jasso, Financial Services Director 
 

 
 

The 2023-25 Governor’s Recommended Budget was released January 31, 2023. The Governor’s 

Budget was built based on the December 2022 Lottery Forecast and there were minimal changes 

made to OPRD’s budget from Agency Request. A summary of the agency’s Governor’s 

Recommended Budget is provided below: 

 

 
 

 

 

There were minimal changes to OPRD’s policy packages from Agency Request.   The agency’s 

CFO Analyst added four new packages to the Governor’s Recommended Budget including 

package 090 that provides over $20 million in funding to the Main Street Grant program. 
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The Department presented the Governor’s Recommended Budget to the Natural Resources 

subcommittee of Ways and Means from February 7-9, 2023.   Budget staff will work with the 

agency’s Legislative Fiscal Analyst to develop the Legislatively Adopted Budget (LAB).  The 

Legislatively Adopted Budget will be based on either the March or June 2023 forecast and may 

need to be adjusted, depending on the forecast. During LAB development, the Department will 

have the opportunity to revisit revenue projections and the need to carryover limitation.  The 

Department will also have the opportunity to submit other possible technical adjustments to the 

2023-25 budget. 

 

 

 

Prior Action by Commission: The 2023-25 Agency Request Budget was approved at the June 

2022 meeting. An update on the budget was provided in November 2022.  

 

Action Requested: None. 

 

Attachments: None. 

 

Prepared by: Cathy Blackwell, Fiscal Analyst 


